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Employee Spotlight 
  
Mary Palmer-Bennett has been with The Bellevue Hospital (TBH) for 38 years! She began  

working at TBH in 1979 as a Certified Surgical Tech and also worked in cardio-pulmonary for 

four and a half years before taking a position with Pre-Admission Testing. She has a degree from 

Lorain Community College in Applied Science. 

 

Mary grew up in the Monroeville/Norwalk area and is married to her husband Tom. She has two 

dog children, Woody and Alex. Family is very important to Mary. She loves being an aunt and great-aunt. Her 

parents instilled in her the phrase “people before things.” 

 

Mary’s compassion for family and people is demonstrated by taking care of her mom in her last years and going 

on a mission trip to Brazil, with her husband. One of her most memorable trips was an Alaskan cruise with 

friends.  

 

Thank you Mary for sharing your story, and 38 years with The Bellevue Hospital!  

Mary Palmer-Bennett 
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New 

Employees 

 

Please welcome 

these new  

employees to the 

Family of The  

Bellevue 

Hospital: 

 

Rachel Gasser, 

Wound Center/

Vein & Body 

Specialists/ Med. 

Mgt.  

 

Karen Hay,  

Diagnostic 

Imaging 

 

Maria 

Hemminger,  

Med/Surg 

 

Angela Hush,  

Patient Access 

 

Heather Kehres,  

Patient Financial 

Services 

 

Alaina Konik,  

Emergency 

Department 

 

Jennifer 

Sweeney,  

Med/Surg 

TBH Participation in Bellevue Community Days 

 

The Bellevue Community Days Celebration was held June 22-

25, and The Bellevue Hospital had a large 

presence during the four-day event.  

 

The Community Days parade was held on Thursday, June 22  

and over 30 TBH  Veterans, employees, family members and 

friends walked in the parade and passed out Tootsie Rolls and 

glow necklaces to community  

spectators.  

 

The fifth annual D. Ross Irons Memorial 5K Walk/Run was  

held on Friday, June 23 and was sponsored by The Bellevue  

Hospital Foundation. Nearly 70 walkers/runners participated  

in the event, including several TBH employees and family  

members. Proceeds of the 5K will benefit our Women’s Mammography Fund.  

 

The Bellevue Hospital Foundation’s tenth annual Dr. Elbert Lawrence Classic Car, Truck and Motorcycle show 

was held on Saturday, June 24. Over 20 vehicles participated in the event. As part of the Car show, TBH hosted a 

children’s bike decorating contest, and passed out free bike helmets to promote bike safety.  

 

Thank you to all members of the TBH Family who volunteered, and came out to support and participate in the 

Community Days events.  

TBH Foundation Launches NEW Website  

 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our brand new Foundation website! The new Foundation site is  

available and the URL is www.tbhfoundation.com. 

 

Our goal with the new Foundation website is to provide our employees and website visitors an easier way to 

learn more about the Foundation, read about projects and highlights, view upcoming events, register online for 

events of interest, make contributions to the Foundation through various giving options, and make donations to a 

particular cause or in honor or memory of a loved one. 

 
We encourage you to take a look at the new Foundation website. We hope you find the site with a fresh look, 

easy to use and informational!  

Over 30 TBH Veterans, employees, volunteers and family  

members participated in the Bellevue Community Days 

Parade.  

http://www.tbhfoundation.com/

